
New Troponin Pathway 

On Tuesday 24th October 2023 at ~8am the Trust will be transitioning 

to a new troponin pathway.  

There may be a short delay in troponin result turn-around time. Troponin results will be phoned 

during this time.  

It is essential that the lab is aware of the time of sample collection  - please ensure samples are 

marked as collected on Unity and/or write the time of collection on the sample. 

 

The following options will be available on Unity to request:  

 

Appropriate interpretation will be reported in Unity. Any patient that has not completed the testing 

on the old troponin pathway will be transitioned to the new pathway by the staff in the biochemistry 

laboratory.  

 If you have any questions, please contact the duty biochemist via x5162 or email: 

rwh-tr.clinicalchemistryhelpdesk@nhs.net 

For baseline  / first troponin sample 

collected 
To be requested at any time 1 - <2 hours post 

baseline To be requested at any time >=2 - 3 hours post 

baseline 
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